
2nd Grade News

From the Team Learning Targets

Important Events

Things to practice at home 

Happy New Year! We hope 
you found time to relax and 
recharge as we start the 2nd

semester of 2nd grade! 

With the “new year” comes 
a time where several students 
have lost or need a refresh on 
school supplies. Please 
contact your child’s teacher 
or ask your child if they need 
new crayons, markers, dry 
erase markers, or other 
school supplies. We use these 
every day! 

As always, we appreciate all of 

your support! 
From the 2nd Grade Team, 
Mrs. High, Miss DeCamp, 
Miss Whaley & Mrs. Eskandarion

• Vowel Diphthongs (coin, toy, 
cow, shout) 

• R- and L- Controlled Vowels 
(star, north, bird, herd, curl, 
salt) 

• Telling Time to the nearest 5 
minutes-analog and digital clock

• 2- and 3- digit addition with 
regrouping

Jan. 13th Monday and 
Jan. 20th Monday: 

NO SCHOOL - Building Inservice Day and 
Non-Contract Day 

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Monday Feb. 10th and 

Tuesday Feb 11th: 
See note being sent home for time

• A large part of the 2nd semester is spent mastering adding and subtracting 2- and 
3- digit numbers. We will be learning several strategies to add & subtract these 
larger numbers. This is an easy concept to practice at home too! Please encourage 
your student to “teach” you the different strategies we have learned. ☺
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